
On Thursday of Week 3 Carlton School
held its annual Sports Day for our students.
It was really great to have a high student

attendance on the day and to have lots of
family members come in to cheer on our

students through out the day.

Students competed in a range of activities
such as long jump, high jump, shot put,
longest footy kick and dodgeball. Our

team captains for the day were Ella and
Noah J from the Malus, and Samuel and

Lahnola from the Warratyis.
Well done to all staff and students for a

fantastic day.

The Warratyis won the cheer shield on the
day for their enthusiastic singing of their

team song.

The overall winners on the day by a
difference of only 10 points were the

Mighty Malus!!!
Well done to all staff and students for a

fantastic day.
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Our students are learning to write information reports about Australian reptiles.
We are using new words like hatching, hatchling, juvenile, predator, and prey.

In science, we are studying reptiles, their life cycles, and their habitats. This
knowledge helps us with our reports.

Students are also designing and making models of their chosen reptiles and
their habitats using different materials. We practise our new vocabulary as we

discuss and build our models. We look forward to displaying these at the
education fair.

In maths, we are learning about multiplication and division. Students are discussing
strategies for solving problems and showing information using diagrams, manipulatives,

and number sentences.

On Tuesday, 5th of August, students from Room 3 participated in the Tennis
Hot Shots program, where they played against students from other schools.
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